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September 18th, 2020 
 
 
To Our Customers: 
 

Effective with shipments on and after Monday, October 19th, 2020, USG will increase its 
prices on wallboard products by 10%.   
 

• All Sheetrock® brand wallboard products as well as Securock® brand glass-mat 
products are included.   

• Your sales rep will provide you an updated price list which will be effective Monday, 
October 19th. 

 
Please contact your USG sales representative if you have any questions.  As always, we 
thank you for your business and support for USG products.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

  
       Brian Tauke     Steve Bjorklund 
       General Manager     SVP National Accounts 


